
 
 

 

Date: 30
th

April, 2024 

To, 

BSE Limited 

The Department of Corporate Services 

P.J. Towers, 1st Floor, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai — 400001  

 

Company Scrip Code. 541178 

Sub: Annual Disclosure pursuant to the Securities and Exchange Board of India (“SEBI”) 

Circular No. SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/2018/144 dated November 26, 2018, read with the 

SEBI Circular No. SEBI/HO/DDHS/DDHS-RACPOD1/P/CIR/2023/172 dated October 19, 

2023. 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

We wish to confirm that we are not a large corporate as per the applicability criteria provided 

under SEBI Circular No. SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/2018/144 dated November 26, 2018, read with 

the SEBI Circular No. SEBI/HO/DDHS/DDHS-RACPOD1/P/CIR/2023/172 dated October 19, 

2023, and therefore the disclosure required to be made in terms of the said circular is not 

applicable to the company.  

  

Kindly take the above information on record. 

 

Thanking you. 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

For Benara Bearings & Pistons Limited 

 

 

 

Vivek Benara 

Managing Director 

DIN: 00204647 
 

 


